
 

Hello Everyone, 

We hope you are all well and surviving these ever-changing times. 

We have received approval from the Regulatory Unit to open at John XXIII and will be ready to start at 

the beginning of Term 3, Wednesday 22 July 2020.  

Any enrolments that we have received so far have been added to our roll.  

If you require care for the 2 Pupil Free days (Monday 20/7 and Tuesday 21/7) we will be open at Holy 

Rosary Primary School (35 Williamstown Rd, Doubleview) and Our Lady of Grace (5 Kitchener St, 

North Beach). We will add the Vacation Care program to our website under ‘John XXIII’ for your 

information.  If you would like to enrol in Vacation Care please email your requests to 

discoverykidsjohnXXIII@outlook.com. Enrolment acceptance is on vacancies and confirmation 

will be emailed to you. 

Reminder: The previous provider has NOT handed over any enrolments to Discovery 

Kids. 

Please submit an updated enrolment form for your child, even if there are no changes to bookings or 

details.  

Please enrol via our website at: www.discoverykidsoshc.com 

Visit the bookings page and  

1. SIGN IN if you have previously used My Family Lounge- select Discovery Kids John XXIII from 

the drop down menu and begin your enrolment form. 

2. IF you have not had a My Family Lounge Account previously please REGISTER. You will be 

then prompted to complete the account details and will be forward to the enrolment form. 

To access this you will need to ADD CHILD and begin the enrolment form for each child, select 

Discovery Kids John XXIII from the drop down menu and begin your enrolment form 

We are hoping for no teething problems, but as we all know- technology isn’t always that simple. 

We look forward to receiving your enrolments and meeting you in person in Term 3. We thank you for 

your support and interest. 

Please feel free to call either Jessica or Josephine for any enquiries (please refer to the website) 

All the best, 

Josephine, Jessica and the Discovery Kids Team 

Discovery Kids 

Catholic Out of School Hours Care Service 
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